
Hello, 
 
My name is Brooke Hazard and I am a resident of Portland.  I wholeheartedly support Oregon joining the 
NPVIC because I believe in ONE PERSON, ONE VOTE  and that the Electoral College System is antiquated 
and negatively impacts an understanding of Oregon’s issues by virtue of swing state focus during 
national elections. 
 
Please pass HB2927 quickly out of the Rules Committee with a DO PASS recommendation so that it can 
move through the House and on to the Senate. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brooke Hazard 
6732 N Haven Avenue 
Portland, OR  97203 
 


